
Happy almost Spring, MHS Community!

We are thrilled to have everyone back at school after Spring Break. Classes have

been busy re-connecting and learning and with the warmer weather upon us

have been enjoying time outside skiing, playing broomball, building structures and

having lots of fun at recess.

Mahsi cho to the many families who attended our Celebration of Learning

evenings prior to March Break. We hope that you enjoyed learning more about

your child's skills and talents and that you got to hear about our school-wide fish

inquiry project.

We have many exciting events between now and the end of the school year, and

hope to see you at the school lots over the coming months. Our MHS Soccer

teams are busy practicing and all of our classes are getting ready to host you at

our Spring concerts. In the tipi, we have some very exciting hands-on learning

planned for Term 3, along with continuing to practice learning the Wiiliideh

language in new and engaging ways.

We would like to warmly welcome our new students and families that have joined

us over the past couple of months, we are so glad you are here! MHS is

welcoming new registrations for the 2025-2026 school year, if you know a family

interested in joining our thriving school community, please encourage them to

connect with the school office by phone, or by dropping in. We have some very

exciting things in store for next year!

Mahsi cho for all that you do to support the children and our school.

MHS Leadership Team

Be polite &

don’t argue
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this month:



April 9  - 1/2Callas Dogsleddingth

April 18  & 21  - No School for Easter weekendth st

April 22  - Earth Day!nd

April 23  - 8G tour at Sir John Franklinrd

April 25  - Student Vote!th

May 1  - 4  - Junior Super Soccer Tournamentst th

May 9  - No school for students (STIP Day)th

May 19  - No school (Victoria Day)th

May 28  - Spring Concert Grade 5/6-7/8 @6:30pmth

May 29  - Spring Concert Grade JK-4/5 @6:30pmth

June 9 - 13  - YK1 Hide Camp hosted at MHSth

June 19  - Grade 8 Leaving Ceremonyth

June 20  - School Celebration - Indigenous Peoples’ Dayth

June 26  - Last Day for Studentsth

Click this Link tofind the YK#1school calendar

EVENTS!
EVENTS!UPCOMING
UPCOMING

https://media.yk1.nt.ca/media/Default/medialib/2024-25-jk-8-important-dates-at-a-glance-bilingual.f0bd7f6504.pdf
https://media.yk1.nt.ca/media/Default/medialib/2024-25-jk-8-important-dates-at-a-glance-bilingual.f0bd7f6504.pdf


MAHSI CHO!

Lloydd Thesin
Travis Drover

Yellowknife Chamber of
Commerce

Jodi Wilson-Raybould
Aurora College Nursing Students

Jody Pellissey
Ecology North

We would also like to thank the Rotary Club of Yellowknife
and Food Rescue for your on-going support during the

entire school year!



C O M E  J O I NC O M E  J O I N
T H E  PA C !T H E  PA C !

Wednesday April 30th
6:30-7:30pm

Support Mildred Hall School students and
staff to thrive. Share your ideas and learn

more about our school! Everyone welcome.



BOTTLE DEPOT!BOTTLE DEPOT!

Did you know that MHS has an account
at the Yellowknife Bottle Depot? You
can drop your containers off through
Drop & Go and give our school phone

number to donate your recyclable
refund to MHS school programming!

Fundraiser

Tell your friends!

867-873-5811867-873-5811



APRIL  22ND

KICK OFF EARTH WEEK WITH

EARTH DAY!
WEAR YOUR BEST EARTH INSPIRED OUTFIT!

ANYTHING FROM NATURAL COLOURS (GREEN, BLUE, WHITE,
BROWN, ETC.) TO LIGHTNING BOLTS & RAINDROPS.

 c r e at i v i t y  i s  e n c o u r a g e d !



People Who Menstruate

Mildred Hall School has a variety of free menstruation products

available for students and families. If you would like to access

these products, please contact the adult that you are most

comfortable with via telephone, email, or stopping in. 

OTHER THINGS...

Keep an eye on your INBOX!

You can expect an email from your child(ren)’s teacher

each week letting you know about learning in the

classroom and school events!

Phone Numbers are IMPORTANT!

If you have changed your phone number or need to

update your emergency contact information, please call

the school as soon as possible.



June 13th Sunglasses & Hats Day!
Wear your funkiest sunglasses & hats!

April
22nd

Earth Day!

Wear your best earth inspired outfit!

Spirit Days!

Fancy Friday!

Wear whatever you feel fanciest in!
May 23rd

May 
16th

International Day against
Homophobia, Biphobia, &
Transphobia
Wear your pride!



NewsletterNewsletter
Spotlight!

The outdoor education exploratory group
headed down to Frame Lake to play broomball. 


